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This bill is treading into dangerous territory.  The family is such a critical unit and to 

deprive that unit of open discussion is abhorrent.  We are talking about children not 

adults.  A child’s brain is not fully developed until about age 25 give or take.  To 

assume a child could truly understand the potential consequences of their decision 

made as a child without family discussion and support is ABSOLUTELY ABSURD. 


